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To:

Subject:

De Beer, Dewald (DA) <dewald.debeer@sasol.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 4:44 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir

Please note my objection to the proposed changes regardingretail foreign exchange dealers to limit the leverage available to their retail
customers to 10 to 1,

I have trading accounts with OANDA and FX Solutions,

Regards

Dewald de Beer (DA)
+27(0)16 960 3651 ;FaxF::~ +27(0)11 522 3474

~ 083 632 9361 ;l=-mail~ []dewald.debeer@sasol.com

Every success I have had has been God’s, but I get to share in it and every failure I have had has been mine, but I get to share it with God in Jesus Christ - Dewald

(All views expressed are my own and notnecessarily that of my employer)

NOTICE: Please note that this eMail, and the contents thereof, is subject to the standard Sasol eMail legal notice which
may be found at: http://www.sasol.com/legalnotices

If you cannot access the legal notice through the URL attached and you wish to receive a copy thereof please send an eMail
to legalnotice@sasol.com


